
Moore-Love, Karla 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Madam/Sir: 

Trena Sutton <thegirlsok@gmail.com> 
Friday, April 08, 2016 1 :50 PM 
Council Clerk - Testimony 
Public Testimony before the City Council 

I would very much like to sign up for the Three(3) minutes allowed for public speaking before the City Council 
and the mayor two Wednesdays from now. 

This would be on Wednesday, April 20, 2016. 

I would like to speak on the proposed transitional community that appears to be in funding conflict with other 
proposals. It is important that we clarify our position as to why the proposal for a transitional community 
(proposal has been submitted to the city already) is paramount for the survival of the homeless along the 
Springwater Corridor is brought to fruition. 

Thank You, 

trena Sutton 
503 754 0000 
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Request of Trena Sutton to address Council regarding proposed transitional 
community (Communication) 

Filed MAY O 3 2016 

MARY HULL CABALLERO 
e City of Portland 

Deputy 

MAY 1 I 2016 
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